August 10, 2010
Dwight Parker
Yell Agency
Eastwood City
Dear Mr. Parker:
Warm greetings!
We are very pleased that you have chosen Union Bank as your company’s partner bank to work on your employees’ payroll.
Your decision serves as a challenge on our part to prove our worth to be your company’s partner in handling the finances of your employees. We are hoping that everything will be good as we start our new corporate ties.
If you think you need clarification on any aspect of our business, you can easily contact our head of Customer Relations, Marivic Anderson, who would be glad to assist you with your needs.
We hope to forge a long-term corporate relationship with your company.
Best Regards,
Katlyn Collins
CEO
Union Bank

